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             25th October, 2011
O R D E R

The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Shri Mohit Gupta against Jeewan Anmol Hospital.
On perusal of the complaint, the Delhi Medical Council observed that the complainant has neither mentioned his address nor of the concerned hospital besides the complaint is not against any doctor of negligence / professional misconduct, hence, does not merit any consideration.

Complaint stands disposed.
By the Order & in the name of

Delhi Medical Council

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary

